
 

 

OHCA 2023-13 

June 15, 2023 

RE: SoonerCare Operational Unit Fax Numbers 

Dear Provider,  

The Oklahoma Health Care Authority (OHCA) is transitioning to a new care management workflow 
and documentation system. As part of this transition, functional units will have new fax numbers in 
which to submit requests and clinical documentation. 

Beginning June 5, 2023, the following fax numbers will be available for providers to utilize to submit 
requests to the following units: 

Functional Unit Uses New Fax Number 

Behavioral Health Unit • Inpatient, Applied Behavioral Analysis  

• Therapeutic Foster Care/Intensive 
Therapeutic Family Care Prior 
Authorization Requests 

• Pre-Admission Screening & Resident 
Review (PASRR) Requests 

405-708-7181 

Chronic Care Management 
(CCM) Unit 

Medical Records for CCM 405-694-4194 

Population Care 
Management Unit (PCM)  

• PCM Intake Line  

• Referrals Fax Line 

405-213-1145 

Population Care 
Management Unit (PCM) 

Medical Records for PCM 405-212-4626 

The agency will be updating forms specific to each unit with the new fax numbers. Thank you for 
your continued service to our SoonerCare members.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Traylor Rains 
State Medicaid Director 


